A wonderful Experience at ISPRS Commission I Symposium 2014 Denver

The ISPRS Commission I Symposium was well organized, organizers did a great job of keeping
everything on track. Excellent speakers, strong contents and attendees from different parts of

world added value to the symposia.

All the sessions were very informative; the plenary session by Prof. Rebecca Moore was simply
superb and motivational. This session really helped me to understand the wonders of remote

sensing in day today life. Thank you Prof. Moore for such a wonderful talk.

The technical session TS#6 “Outreach and Education” was an amazing experience all together. |
would like to specially mention the topics taken by Prof J B Sharma and Prof Jeanne Allen. Also
the talk on explaining geography to K-12 students by Prof Raechel Bianchetti was out of the

world. Thank you professors for beautiful presentations.

The atmosphere of the Denver Hotel was welcoming. The facilities, food, program content,
registration, etc. were professionally organized. Thank you for your generous hospitality, and
cheerful execution of the whole conference. I am highly grateful for ISPRS travel grant given to
me without which I could not have attended such an informative symposia and presented an oral
paper “Noise filtering of remotely sensed images using iterative thresholding of wavelet and
curvelet transforms” in Technical Session #34 . I personally would like to thank grant approval

committee and special thanks to Prof. Marguerite Madden for nice coordination at the venue.

Great conference — great team —great job! Congrats again!
I would definitely like to attend the next ISPRS Symposium in Hyderabad, India.
Sincerely,

Rizwan Ahmed Ansari
Center of Studies in Resources Engineering
Indian Institute of Technology Bombay, Mumbai.

India.



